71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd May, 1930.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your memorandum of the 23rd
ultimo respecting the stesmer "MACKWORTH" end I enclose
for your information a copy of a communication which has
k to-day been addressed to the Ouﬁbra.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
NEWCASTLE~-ON-TYHNE.
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